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			"We are such stuff as dreams are made on...."
--Shakespeare's "The Tempest"
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			It is with a heavy heart and a sad masked face that we announce the postponement of this year's Shakespeare in The Woods production of The Tempest until summer 2021. We had incorporated extremely strict safety protocols and were three weeks away from opening when the state mandate, prohibiting all events and gatherings due to Covid 19, forced the town's hands to cancel our production.

Sierra Classic Theatre has been delighting audiences since 1999 and this would have been the 11th straight year of Shakespeare in the Woods. A special jazz-handed hug to our beautiful, dedicated, talented cast and crew!

Please consider supporting us with a donation to help keep us afloat in these challenging times and we will continue to bring you the balm of entertainment. We will share silly YouTube skits and will be announcing a series of ZOOM productions coming soon.

With your help, we assure you the 2021 production of The Tempest will not disappoint!
 






			"Despair is the failure of Imagination"
-Kierkegaard









		DONATE







							





















image1.png
ierra( lassi
oSl




image2.jpeg




